COVID 19
ORL Makerspace and Inspiration Lab
Service and Safety Guidelines

April 2021

Makerspaces are reopening with limited hours at some ORL locations, please check your local branch
page for makerspace hours.

Service Guidelines

To use ORL Makerspace equipment you must have completed a virtual or in-person certification.
Only virtual certification is available during Covid 19 — click here to start your certification.
Makerspaces are currently open for booking by certified makers only.

Makerspace equipment is available by appointment only, makers must book online or by calling
your local Makerspace.

Recording studios / practice spaces remain closed until further notice.

Makers must bring their own materials for use with the Cricut and sewing machine, ORL will not
be providing material for these machines at this time.

Safety Guidelines

Please arrive on time and leave on time — staff require time between bookings to sanitize the
stations.

Do not come to the Makerspace if you are experiencing any symptomes.

Sanitize your hands when you arrive at the makerspace before using any of the equipment.
Please bring a mask to your Makerspace booking.

Masks must be worn during the entire time you are using the Makerspace.

Social distancing of 6 feet between Makerspace users and between users and staff must be
maintained at all times.

If you are using a digitization station that required ear buds or headphones please bring your
own. We will not be lending headphones at this time.


https://my.nicheacademy.com/orlbc?category=9597
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